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The ELA department has a deep history of utilizing 
assessments and rubrics. The lead English teacher has 
created an ERWC writing binder which is implemented by 
the ELA department. Families and students understand the 
expectations of each grade level and plan for different 
projects that are assigned each year. This standing 
tradition adds layers to the complexity of the projects that 
are being presented.

The form to the left helps to track the students’ progress 
throughout the four years of high school. The familiarity 
of the expectations from all stakeholders only strengthens 
the validity of the assessment. Students review their 
scores with the teacher and then share it with their 
parents. Siblings of families help with the
long-standing tradition.

Along with the tradition set by the English department, 
the students and families are proud of their community 
high school. The FALCON acronym
( Falcons will be: Articulate communicators, Life-long 
critical learners, College and career professionals, 
Outstanding citizens, iNnovative in Technology, and 
Scholars) is branded around the campus as a reminder to 
students, faculty, and parents of the commitment to the 
community.




